
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  
 

 

My Dear Colleagues and Students, 

This is to say that I am thinking of all of us as we deal with the 
aftermath of the storm. 

My very best wishes to you and yours as we move forward, each 
of us in our own circumstances, to resume our lives after the 
storm. 

Please reach out to Student Support Offices and to your division 
leaders or my office, should there be a need to refer you for 
assistance or to identify support. 

In solidarity, Daisy 

Daisy Cocco De Filippis, Ph.D. 
President 
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